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Medic Insight 

Lastly, can anyone in S5 who had applied for Medic Insight please  

come along to a very short meeting in F054 on Tuesday 11th June! 

DYW Weekly Bulletin! 

Please inform your registration class of the following opportunities 

and events. Any questions- feel free to see Miss Hendrie in F054!  

Cyber Security 

The National Cyber Security 

Centre is offering a fantastic 

opportunity for anyone who is 

interested in this field! They are 

offering you the chance to 

attend a residential courses and 

gain extra qualifications! There 

are courses for pupils from S4, 

S5 and S6. If you are interested, 

please come along to  

F054 and find out  

more!  

Work Experience 

Anyone who is keen to get work experience 

organised before the Summer Holidays must see 

Miss Hendrie ASAP- we only have a few weeks left! 

If you know anyone who can offer you some work 

experience and would like time to attend this- now 

is the perfect time!  

Also, if you have completed work experience during 

exam-leave or plan on getting experience during the 

holidays please let me know!  

East Dunbartonshire Council Apprenticeships 

East Dunbartonshire Council have recently created several new apprenticeship opportunities! They 

include plumber, joiner and electrician apprenticeships. Remember if you are keen to leave school 

and work this is a great way of learning and making money while you do so! Links to the 

applications for these opportunities are on the myjobscotland website. 


